
YOUR PERSONAL READING

As you may have heard or read elsewhere on this site, most of the personal readings 
given between 1973 and 2000 that were being stored in “safe keeping”, were destroyed 
in a fire. Since learning of the fire, we issued a call in an effort to retrieve at least some 
of them. This effort is ongoing as people who received readings sometime many years 
ago hear about our call and send us their copy for the Library.

If you have a copy of you personal reading/s and would like to contribute it to this 
growing Library, please contact us. If you see the date of your reading listed, don’t 
assume it was yours because quite often there was more than one reading given on a 
day. Also, sometimes, we have been able to recover only partial transcripts. So any 
contribution to the Library would be greatly appreciated.

Your Personal Reading: If you have lost the transcript of your personal reading and 
would like a copy, and find your reading date listed here, please contact us. It may be 
your reading that we have. You would need to provide us with your name (as it was at 
the time of your reading), your date of birth, and where you were residing at the time of 
the reading. 

(Remember, we are still in the process of uploading the readings we have to the Library. 
If you don’t spot your reading date/s, we encourage you to return to check again.)


